
BROUGHTON ASTLEY PARISH 

COUNCIL 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Please note that Broughton Astley Parish Council’s ongoing  

safety programme involves the inspection of all memorials 

above 2ft in height at the Cemetery 
 

TESTING SHALL COMMENCE IN MAY 2023 

 

Any memorial that has not met the health and safety requirement 

will be provided with a notice and may be temporarily laid down.  

Broughton Astley Parish Council shall be in touch with the 

registered grave owner, providing them with details and actions 

required to make the memorial safe. 

 

For your own safety, and that of all visitors to the Cemetery  

DO NOT attempt to test a memorial yourself.  Any repair works 

must be undertaken by a qualified Stonemason and the Parish 

Council are to be informed of the works being carried out. 

 

We appreciate your assistance and co-operation in ensuring 

the Cemetery is a safe place for everyone to visit. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the  

Parish Office on 01455 285655 or via email to 

admin@broughton-astley.gov.uk 


